
BID Announcement for Companies

Cabinda Gulf Oil Company Ltd (CABGOC), Chevron subsidiary is one of Angola’s top petroleum producers, is
going to be issuing a Tender for the services described below:

BID Announcement Number: 2024.01.31 - RFBA - 252 - PROD OPS

Scope of Work:

Contractor shall provide the following services:

Company will release a competitive tender for Inline Inspection/Intelligent Pigging to support campaigns of
pipeline integrity management and flow assurance program.

Contractor must be able to:

Perform bore proving (caliper/geometry) and/or metal loss inspections of the pipelines using
intelligent high resolution in line inspection tools.
 

1.

Perform Tethered inline inspection using Ultrasonic Thickness Measurement (UT) technology on an “as
needed” basis.
 

2.

Provide qualified personnel.
 

3.

Provide tools from 6-inches to 42-inches4.

Company reserves the right to split bore proving and metal loss inspections between different Contractors.

If a company is qualified based on the described services and material provider and is interested in being
considered for participation in that tender they can submit their information through our website
https://angola.chevron.com Suppliers page, BID Announcement; fill the Supplier information form and forward
to concurso@chevron.com within the time stipulated in the internet.
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